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The "Hiroshima University Faculty Mentor System" was introduced in April 2020 to provide
appropriate support to faculty members after their arrival at the university without isolating
them, and to help them smoothly start various activities such as education, research, and
administration. The mentoring system is unique among national university corporations in that

it assigns multiple mentors to each faculty member.

What is the MENTOR SYSTEM

The mentor system is an individual-focused support activity conducted by those with a
certain degree of work experience (mentors) for those with little experience (mentees). Along
with helping resolve issues in career development, it also assists personal growth by
providing support to help resolve worries and problems in the workplace. For details, please

refer to the "HIROSHIMA UNIVERSITY FACULTY MENTOR SYSTEM HANDBOOK?”.

Requests to Newly-hired Faculty Members

HUAI

Mentors are assigned to newly appointed faculty members at Hiroshima University. Mentors
and mentees meet each other at a ceremony at the time of hiring. After that, you should
check your mentor's e-mail address and other information from the "Mentor/Mentee
Information” in the "HUAI System" visualization tool in Iroha(Campus Portal), and contact

your mentor to schedule the first meeting.



HUAI URL

The "HUAI System" can be found at the following URL in Iroha after the adoption.

https://commu.office.hiroshima-u.ac.jp/aqua/2621f3d6-f718-45ba-9299-4c051c9b4140/view?exa=property




